TOWN OF HATFIELD
CONSERVATION COMMISSION

The Hatfield Conservation Commission will conduct a Public Meeting on Thursday, July 9, 2020, at 7:30

P.M. by remote teleconferencing, on a Request for Determination of Applicability under the
Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Hatfield Wetlands
Protection By-law, filed by Bernie Smiarowski, of Hatfield, Massachusetts. The proposed work on

Pilvinis Road (approximately 800 feet East of River Road) within the floodplain and buffer zone

includes approximately 4,000 square feet of greenhouse construction, on grade. The complete

application 1s available for inspection from 9 to 4 PM, Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday at the office of
the Town Clerk, Room 112, at the Memorial Town Hall.
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